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SB895 -3, -5 and -6 amendments 

April 16, 2015 

Dear Chairman Roblan and members of the committee: 

1.     Would all those concerned with the health of our children, vaccination education, informed 

consent, vaccine safety, parental rights/privacy, exemption data etc, entertain the notion to 

just take a deep breath? 

2.     Is SB 895 with the proposed -3’s, -5, and -6 amendments, so paramount in importance that 

it has to happen now? 

To Senator Steiners Hayward’s credit, Oregon is having a much needed conversation on a complex issue, 

and SB 895 in its multiple iterations is a poor platform for a contentious issue to be honestly and calmly 

discussed let alone becoming a law. 

I propose that we wait and I think the data that Oregon already possesses regarding exemptions, would 

back my suggestion for consideration and caution. 

My two cents. 

Respectfully and humbly submitted, 

Michael Framson 

Medford, OR 
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